
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

Friday 21st December 2018 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A                         

HAPPY NEW YEAR                                                                 

School starts Monday 7th January 

2019                                                                    

Tuesday and Wednesday 15th and 16th January                                                                           

Life Bus at School                                                                          

Thursday 17th January                                                           

NSPCC workshop                                                                                            

Friday 1st February                                                         

French Day                                                                                       

Wb 11th February                                                                         

Rock Kidz week                                                 

Thursday 14th February                                                                          

6.00pm “Rock Kidz” Concert  at Colne Municipal 

Hall - ALL children and ALL parents                                          

(details will follow) 

Headteacher’s Note:    

WOW! Doesn't time fly when you are having fun. I have thoroughly enjoyed every minute of my first year here 
at Trawden Forest Primary School.  During this festive holiday have a rest and spend some valuable time with 
your family. We will see you all back at school on Monday 7th January 2019. All of us here at Trawden Forest 
Primary School hope that you have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Stay safe and have fun, Mrs L Stinchon 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified umpire)                                                                              

First club 14th January 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Handball                                                                                

First club 9th January  

KS1 Football with Mr Brown and                                

Miss Gallagher                                                                 

First club 14th January 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                     

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

The letters for each club have been 

sent out this week. 
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